




 

 

 

File: 97250-20-15016 

 

July 13, 2016 

 

Pat Byrne 
District Manager 
Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations 
100 Mile House Natural Resource District 
100 Mile House, BC V0K 2E0 

Dear Pat Byrne 

Re: Your Response to our recommendations in Complaint Investigation 15016 – Harvesting 
Impacts on Natural Range Barriers near Sharpe Lake. 

Thank you for your response to the recommendations in the Board’s report.  

We were pleased to hear that West Fraser have reached an agreement with the Robinsons to 
address concerns about controlling cattle movement. 

I accept this as addressing the Board’s recommendations. 

The Board emphasizes solutions in its work. We commend all the parties in their work to 
resolve this issue. 

We will now consider this file closed. 

Your sincerely, 

 

Timothy S. Ryan RPF 
Chair 

 

cc Jim and Ruth Robinson 
Mark Runge West Fraser Mills 
Mike Scott Interfor. 


